
Birthdays  
22nd December -

12th January

Attendance
9th - 12th 
January 

 Nursery       91%
 Reception   96%
  Year 1           99%
  Year 2          93%
  Year 3          96%
  Year 4           94%

  Year 5           100%
  Year 6           97%

Whole School: 96%

House Team Winner 
of the TERM

Shelley

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
15th January

Lunch Menu:  Week 2
 

Thursday 18th January
Change of Menu

Tuesday 16th January 
Year 5 Swimming

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP    
 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events

If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Year 2

Issue 15 - 12th January 2024

Gospel Quote

The next day John was
standing there again

with two of his disciples,
when he saw Jesus

walking by. “There is the
Lamb of God!” he said.

John 1:35

Welcome back to you all after what I hope was a relaxing holiday spent with friends and family.  The children have
returned full of enthusiasm for learning and have settled back into school routines remarkably well, although there
are a few tired children today! I will be sending out the further ahead dates for the term next week so keep a lookout
for those.  Just a small reminder as it is the beginning of a new term...please remember that jewellery is not permitted
at school for safety reasons.  We do allow small stud earrings if absolutely necessary but these cannot be worn for PE.  
Children must either leave them at home on their PE days or bring something to cover them with which they need to
apply themselves.  Hooped earrings cannot be worn at all.  Thank you for your help with this - I would hate any child
to be hurt during their PE lesson.  Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland

There was great excitement in Year 2 this week as a
mysterious egg had appeared in the classroom during
the Christmas break! Children have no idea what kind

of creature could have snuck into our school but so
far, suggestions are a dinosaur, a giant frog, an alien or
even a unicorn!  Children can only touch it if they are
wearing gloves which makes it even more curious!  I

can’t wait to find out what will hatch!

Awards

Michael - 5
Emmilia - 7
Minnie - 8

Osi - 10
Scarlett - 11

Keri - 11
Jack - 11 

Mrs Tucker - 21
Mr Blake - 21



Thursday 18th January Change of Menu
See email (Friday 12/1) for

further details

Friday 2nd February Year 4 Roman Trip
See the email from Mrs

Rhodes

Wednesday 13th March -
Thursday 14th March

Year 6 Residential
Overnight stay at Condover

Hall

Wednesday 24th April -
Thursday 25th April

Year 2 Residential
Overnight stay at Burwardlsey

- more details to follow

Wednesday 22nd May -
Thursday 23rd May

Year 4 Residential
Overnight stay at Petty Pool -

more details to follow

Before and Afterschool Club

Please register
https://awcoaching.c

hildcare-online-
booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care
vouchers for payment

 Looking further ahead...


